
Memorandum 

 

To:  U.S. Department of Education, Appropriate State Agencies, and Appropriate 

Accrediting Agencies 

From:  The Accrediting Commission of Career Schools and Colleges (ACCSC) 

Date:  December 12, 2022 

Subject:  Public Notice of Commission Actions  
  
 

WARNING ORDER 

Pursuant to Section X (C)(2), Rules of Process and Procedure, Standards of Accreditation, the Commission, 

at the same time it notifies the school, will provide notice and the reasons why a school is placed on 

Probation or Warning to the U.S. Department of Education, the appropriate state licensing agency, and 

other accrediting agencies. The following are Warning actions taken by the Commission.  Copies of 

Warning letters can be found on the Commission’s website. 
 

WARNING 

School School # City State Warning 
Continued 

Warning 
Next Review 

Walnut Hill College M001036 Philadelphia PA Jul 2022 Dec 2022 May 2023 

Michigan Barber School M055562 Detroit MI Jun 2022 Dec 2022 TBD* 

* School is currently in the renewal of accreditation process. The Commission will consider the school’s Warning response in conjunction with the 

Corresponding On-Site Evaluation Team’s report. 

https://www.accsc.org/Commission-Actions/Schools-on-Warning.aspx

